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 May Folk Night this Thursday at 8 p.m. 
 
We will be holding our next monthly folk night at the Kangaroo Downunder Bar and 
Restaurant (downstairs in "The Broadway", 54-62 Lockhart Road, Wanchai) on Thursday 19 
May, starting at 8 p.m.  The usual informal "Singaround" format.  Hope to see you there. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Macau Weekend 
 
The Macau weekend, planned for 10, 11 and 12 June has run into a snag, namely the yet-to-be 
completed renovation of the Pousada de Coloane.  It looks like the renovations, which should 
have been finished in time for our "away" weekend, will still be underway.  This means the pool 
won't be full, and there will be noise and dust and…well, you get the picture I'm sure.  But never 
fear, Sue Ellis has the matter in hand, and is looking for a replacement venue, the most likely one 
being the Silvermine Bay Hotel on Lantau.  So if you're still interested in a weekend of fun and 
frolic (and music), then there's still time to get in touch with Sue at ellisfamily@netvigator.com. 

 
Keith Donnelly at the 'Roo 
 
Keith Donnelly, fresh from a successful tour of Australia, 
played one night at the Kangaroo Downunder, on Friday 
April 22.  Despite a few problems with the p.a., which 
forced Keith to perform his first set "unplugged", the show 
was a lot of fun.  Thanks to Keith for a good night, and 
thanks also to Stephen Anderson for sponsoring the 
event, which meant that no cover charge was levied on 
people who attended. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
(You had to be there…..) 

TIME TO PAY YOUR DUES… 
 
Just another reminder folks…. please pay your annual membership fee of 
$200 as soon as you can.  The society can't run without funds, and your 
membership fee is really needed. 
 
Post your cheque to HKFS, GPO Box 4370, Hong Kong – or (better yet) 
come along to the folk night and hand it over in person. 

Some photos from the April folk night….. 


